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CIRCULAR 

This is to inform all the male students that they should report to college in proper dress code and should be 

clean shaved.  Further they should not colour or streak their hair. However, the students concerned who 

wish to maintain beard for religious reasons should meet the undersigned along with their parent concerned 

with a written request for exemption.  

 

 

PRINCIPAL 
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